
ANDOVER GLEN GAZETTE 
 

 

 

Andover Glen 
Gazette 

February 2022 
 

   

ANDOVER GLEN HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER – WWW.ANDOVERGLEN.ORG  IN THIS ISSUE 

Happy New Year 
 
Hello and Happy New Year!   
 
The board hopes you had a 
wonderful Holiday and 2022 has 
treated you well thus far.  We 
hope you enjoyed the gift bags 
that were delivered to your 
doorstep early January as a small 
token of our appreciation for you 
all.  Thank you to Kathy Paulson, 
our social chair that led the 
charge on organizing and 
delivering those. 
 

Neighborhood Notes 
 
 A reminder that any changes 
OR improvements to any part of 
your house (front or back) within 
the HOA does require an 
architectural change request 
form submitted to Dave Estes. 
http://www.andoverglen.org/arc
hitectural-change-request-
form.html 
 

 The Andover Glenn HOA 
updated policies and procedures 
have been approved and will be 
coming soon on the website for 
your viewing pleasure! 
 
 We have noted an increase in 
“Dog Leftovers” in lawns and 
Sagebrush park.  If you observe it 
in the act, please report it to 
303.739.7000 for non-emergency 
animal-related concerns. 
 
 Winter is here!  Please clear 
the walks and the drives within 
24 hours of snowfall.   
 
 Things have been pretty quiet 
on the Neighborhood watch front.  
Please continue to loop in the 
board as you see/hear things and 
partner together to keep our 
community safe!   
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Need some cheer in your life? 
#care 

A few homeowners brought the 
idea of spreading some 
neighborhood cheer mirroring the 
“Halloween Boo Bags” that were 
circulating the last two 
Halloweens.  These "care 
packages" would be an attempt 
to share some joy with each 
other and brighten up the long 
days of winter that can seemingly 
drag on.  Didn’t get “booed” or 
this is your first time hearing of 
it? No Problem, details are 
below… 
 
If you want to get your “care” on 
(starting February 1st), you 
would include the attached “Care 
Card” plus some fun, small, 
inexpensive gifts in a bag or 
container of your choice.  Then, 
leave it on your neighbor's 
doorstep for a surprise.  Or, ring 
the doorbell and meet someone 
new as you hand over a care 
package.  The choice is yours!   
Just be sure to enclose a copy of 
the care package card (attached) 
so your neighbor can use it to say 
they have already received a gift 
bag (post it in the window by 
your front door) and then they 
pay it forward to another 
neighbor.  No obligation to 
participate but wanted to bring 
this idea for you all to 
start/participate in at your 
leisure by recommendation of a 
few owners. Keep it simple, keep 
it reasonably priced, and have 
fun with it.  #care 
 

      
Like to see more from the board 
or want an opportunity to 
contribute more or have content 
you want included in an 
upcoming newsletter?  Please 
reach out via the online form as 
that is the quickest and most 
streamlined approach to 
communicate with the board.  

Our next board meeting will be 
held on Wednesday, February 
16th. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful start 
to 2022!   Stay healthy and 
happy! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOARD MEMBERS 

Andrea Levine & Joely Neptune- Co 
- Presidents 
 
Lynn Walton - Vice President & 
Grounds 
 
Kathy Johnson - Treasurer 
 
Anne Stellmon - Secretary 
 
Dave Estes - Architectural 
Committee  
 
Kathy Paulson - Social Committee 
 
Kelly Helling - Welcoming Committee 
+ Newsletter 
 
Joely Neptune - Neighborhood 
Watch 
 
Duane Bredel - Website & 
Communications  

 


